
Report of the Communications and Consultation (C&C) Group meeting 
December 15th, 2022

C&C Group representatives joined the meeting of the Pension Advisory Council and 
reviewed and discussed the following items:  

• Plan communications and Canada Post pre retirement seminars – Representatives 
received an update on the plans communications and pre retirement seminars.

• Solvency Update – The chair shared with representatives that we are still waiting 
on an update from The Department of Finance (federal government) on the 
solvency update.

• Discussion surrounding the loss of community mailboxes

• Access to retirement webinars on the Defined Benefit portion of the plan was raised 
for questions

• A verbal report of the Q3 Financial Update was provided by the chairs of the CCG

• The next meeting is scheduled for April 19, 2023. 




